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Sweet Apple Elementary School Governance Council 
Date | time January 21, 2020 |7:30am  Location Wolfie’s Den
SGC Member Attendance
	Andy Allison, Principal
	X
	Sarah McCauley, Parent
	

	Eric Adkins, Appointed School Employee
	X
	Rachel Lee, Parent
	X

	Allie Kimbrell, Teacher
	X
	Caroline Degala, Parent
	

	Jessica Holcombe, Teacher
	X
	Krystian Morales, Community Member
	

	Laura Butler, Appointed School Employee
	X
	Terri Eisenberg, Community Member 
	


Guest Attendance: 
Agenda Items
1. Voting on RFF Days.
2. Vote to approve community members.
3.Parent Night Planning
4.Upcoming Elections
Meeting Minutes
Action Items
	Motion
	Time
	By Whom
	Second By
	Voting Results 

	Approve Agenda
	7:31
	Adkins
	Holcombe
	Unanimous 

	Approve December Minutes
	7:32
	Adkins
	Kimbrell
	Unanimous

	RFF Days Vote
	7:38
	Adkins
	Butler
	Unanimous

	Community Member Vote
	7:40
	Adkins
	Butler
	Unanimous

	
	
	
	
	


1. Before taking the RFF Vote, Mrs. Butler shared with us that 2 parents had sent in comments for consideration. Fonda Loventz and Amanda Allie both expressed that they were in favor of making these in school days for students. Both parents expressed concern for childcare and that direct instruction was in the best interest of their child for these days.
2. Principal’s Update: Mr. Allison updated the SGC on the 3 new teachers who have joined the SAE Staff beginning in January. MS. Poe (SPED), MS. Kirk (3rd Grade), and Ms. Catts(Computer Lab Paraprofessional). Mr. Allison shared that Dr. Looney stated in his Principal’s Meeting that FCS is attempting to streamline reading curriculum, but no final decisions have been made. As a budget update, Mr. Allison shared that SGC funds would be delegated to our CST position for next year.
3. Candidate Declaration: 2 parent positions and 1 teacher positions will expire at the end of this year. Rachel Lee and Sarah McCauley will not run again to fill their spot. Jessica Holcombe’s spot will also expire and she does not plan to run again. Eric Adkins is the appointed position, and this position will be revisited in the Fall. February 3-26 is the candidate declaration period. Declarations are due by 5:00 p.m. On 2/26/2020. Suggestions were made for encouraging parent participation. Mrs. Butler and Ms. Kimbrell will make a video to include in the school wide parent email to encourage participation. We will also seek out recommendations of parents from classroom teachers.
4. Parent University Planning: Meeting set for February 6, 2020 to create a plan .
Next Meeting
February 26, 2020 in Wolfie’s Den at 7:30 a.m.
Motion to adjourn was made at 9:00 p.m. and was passed unanimously.
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